
October 27, 2008 

 
 
To The Honorable 

The Committee on Finance 
 and Personnel 

Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 

RE:  File No. 080516 
 

Dear Committee Members: 
 
 The City has agreed to wage and fringe benefit modifications for the un-represented, non-

civilian, fire management employees (“Chief Officers Association”).  The modifications cover 
the period 2007-2009. 

 
 An ordinance approving it, a summary of its provisions and a fiscal note are attached. The 
fiscal note includes costs for wage rate changes included in the Salary Ordinance, file No. 

080661. 
 

 In view of the foregoing, it is recommended that this ordinance be approved.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Troy M. Hamblin 
Labor Negotiator 

 
Attachments 
 

c: Chief Douglas Holton 
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